
 

 

 

 
 
December 31, 2021  
 
Dear Richmond Families,  
 
I am writing to let you know that the Provincial Government has announced that a full return to school 
for students in kindergarten to Grade 12 will be delayed until Monday, January 10, in order to give 
public health and B.C. schools additional time to adapt to the impacts of the Omicron variant. 
  
No instruction will take place between January 4 - 7, 
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• Cleaning and disinfecting surfaces. 

It is important to note that an addendum to the Provincial COVID-19 Communicable Disease Guidelines 
for K-12 Settings has been developed to ensure alignment with the BCCDC. We also encourage you to 
read the updated safety measures by visiting the Ministry of Education’s COVID-19 Safe Schools website. 
 
The wellbeing of our students and staff remains our highest priority. With enhanced safety measures in 
place, we believe that schools can operate safely, while continuing to support our students’ educational 
goals, as well as their social and emotional well-being. 
 
I would like to express my gratitude for your continued efforts in keeping each other physically safe, and 
in supporting each other with kindness and compassion. Thank you for your ongoing support and 
understanding.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Scott Robinson 
Superintendent of Schools 
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